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MAR 2 7 1992

Docket Nos. 50-321, 50366
License Nos. DPR-57, NPF-§

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W, G, Hairston, 111
Senfor Vice President «
Nuc lear Operations
P, 0, Box 1265
Birmingham, AL 35201

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: DOCKET NOS., 50-321 AND 50366

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter of February 24, 1992, which
transmitted Revision dated December 1991 to the Match Physical Security Plan,

Our review of the changes has found portions of the changes to be consistent
with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and are acceptable for inclusion in the
Physical Security Plan, Cne portion requires clarification in crder for this
change to be reviewed under this provisfion. Section 12.1 of the Physical
Security Plan must be revised to delineate that all elements of Regulatory
Guide 5.66 have been implemented or the prograr contained in this Regulatory
Guide wmust be incorporated in total into your Physical Security Plan., You are
also required to include a letter or statement in your submittal letter
certifying that this has been accomplished. This was discussed between Mr,
David Edge of your staff and Ms, Crysia Masnvk of the NRC during a telephone
call on March 11, 1992,

The enclosure to your letter is being withheld from public disclosure because
it contains Safeguards Infurmation and must be protected in accordance with the
provisions of 10 CFR Part 73,21,

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to
discuss them with you,

Sincerely,

/S /

Douglas M, Collins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and
CANNPD Safeguards bBranch
o Division of kadiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: R, P, Mclonald, Executive Vice

President, Nuclear Operations
Georgia Power Company 0
P. O, Box 1295
Birmingham, AL 35201 '\0

(cc cont'd - See page 2)
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